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CNTA Welcomes New Board Members 
 

Dr. James Marra, the Executive Director of Citizens for Nuclear Technology Awareness (CNTA), is 

pleased to announce the election of new board members for 2019-2020.  

 

Dr. Jeffrey S. Allender is an Advisory Scientist and Program Manager at Savannah River National 

Laboratory. He joined the lab in 1978 to perform research on radioactive waste disposal during the 

planning and implementation of the Defense Waste Processing Facility and was technical coordinator 

for the evaluation of geologic repositories for long-term disposal. He developed technologies for reactor 

fuel fabrication and recycling and plutonium immobilization. Dr. Allender's most recent focus is on 

materials management across the Department of Energy complex and on implementing the disposition 

of surplus plutonium. He earned a B.S. in Physics from Davidson College and Ph.D. from Cornell. 
 

Karl. G. Lutterloh is Vice President and Trust Officer at Security Federal Bank. He is a graduate of the 

University of South Carolina School of Law and holds a Master of Laws in Taxation from the 

University of Florida. Before joining Security Federal Trust, Karl practiced taxation, trust, probate and 

estate planning. He is an active member of the South Carolina, Aiken and Richland County bars as well 

as the Aiken Young Professionals. 

 

Matthew McCoy is an Engineer with Savannah River Remediation, supporting the Saltstone Project at 

the Savannah River Site. He is a former Nuclear Submarine Officer and Lead Project Manager with 

experience in nuclear power plant operations and management. He is a graduate of the U.S. Naval 

Academy.  

CNTA also thanks non-returning board members Wayne Rickman and Lauryn Jamison for their 

dedicated support and contributions over the last several years. 

 

CNTA is an Aiken-based charitable educational organization dedicated to providing factual information 

about nuclear topics and educating the public on nuclear issues. For further information, call CNTA at 

803-649-3456 or e-mail at cnta@bellsouth.net. 
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